
City of Los Angeles Mail - Re: Council File 10-1443 (TT-50791-1A)

 Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

Re: Council File 10-1443 (TT-50791-1A) 
1 message 

Gil Prestwood <gilprestwood@yahoo.com> Wed, Feb 29, 
2012 at 2:43 PM 

Reply-To: Gil Prestwood <gilprestwood@yahoo.com> 
To: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 
Cc: "shaiksahebmd@aol.com" <shaiksahebmd@aol.com>, keitharobertson <keitharobertson1@gmail.
com>, Massod Rana <mrana@geosoils.com> 

Thanks Candy
 
Yes those dates of August 7, 2012 and August 21, 2012 will work.  I will follow with a confirming hardcopy 
in the mail.
 
Thanks again,
Gil Prestwood
 

From: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 
To: gilprestwood@yahoo.com  
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 11:47 AM 
Subject: Council File 10-1443 (TT-50791-1A) 
 
Good morning Mr. Prestwood, 
 
per your conversation with  the Committee Clerk for the Planning and Land Use Management 
Committee, you agreed to an extension for the project  located at 10700 Oakdale Avenue.
 
The following are the dates:  Planning and Land Use Management Committee scheduled for 
August 7, 2012; City Council scheduled for August 21, 2012; and the Time Limit date extended to 
September 28, 2012.  If you agree to these dates please mail us a letter so we can attach it to our 
Council file.  Thank you.
 
If you have any questions, please email or call us.
 
 
 
Candy Rosales 
Office of the City Clerk 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
(213) 978-1069  
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